
Important Dates Housekeeping Notices

The Hester Canterbury Newsletter is uploaded 
on the Hester website under ‘news’.

www.hestercanterbury.com.au

Access free Wi-Fi on 
ground floor. Please see 
staff for the password.

26 January 2021

Tuesday, 26 January 
Australia Day Public Holiday.
No staff are on 
duty this day so
please do not
forget to collect any ordered
meals from our kitchen 
fridge after 4:30 pm. Bon 
Appetit!

Wednesday, January 27
The Hester Canterbury 
Annual General Meeting will 
commence at 10:00am  in 
the main lounge and dining 
room area.
Please see further details in 
the house keeping notices.

Tuesday, February 2
The first of our regular 
Tuesday evening film nights 
commence. Please see 
overleaf for the films for 
February.

As of January 17 2021 some restrictions
concerning the wearing of facemasks 
were lifted by the Victorian Government.
However masks must still be worn when
it is not possible to keep 1.5 metres                
distance from others.
As this will not be possible when the Hester 
Canterbury AGM is being held, for your safety and 
that of all attending please wear your facemask to 
the AGM.

It is respectfully asked if not absolutely necessary 
that you do not interrupt any external contractors 
attending on site at Hester Canterbury.
Continual interruptions only cause a delay in getting 
any work completed and most times the contractors 
are unable to answer your concerns.
Please contact Alexia either in person or by phone 
with any issues concerning work being actioned on 
site.

Don’t forget our delicious
morning teas are back on!
(Mondays, Wednesdays and
Fridays), while coffee is also 

available between 10:00am and 11:00am each day.

http://www.hestercanterbury.com.au/


The Rat is the first of all Chinese zodiac animals. According to one myth, the Jade Emperor said the order

would be decided by the order in which they arrived to his party. The Rat tricked the Ox into giving him a

ride. Then, just as they arrived at the finish line, Rat jumped down and landed ahead of Ox, becoming first.

Week One of  the Summer Menu starts on Mon February 1. 

Please place any orders by lunchtime the Thursday before.     

Bon Appetit!

Please remember to comply with Victorian 
state government social distancing regulations.
Only seven residents may attend a viewing at 

any one time.


